
 

                   

  
 QUEST ACADEMY  

Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 
Telephone: 01788 593 112     

Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Thursday 17th March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

I am writing to let you know that there has been a significant rise in the number of COVID 19 across Warwickshire 

which has resulted in some schools having to use their contingency plans again. 
 

We are working with the current Government guidance so staff are asked to isolate from work, for at least five days, 

should they test positive for Covid-19.   
 

Below is a summary of the dates your child may be asked to study from home: 

 

Group B Contingency Day  

Monday 21st March 

Wednesday 23rd March 

Friday 25th March 

Tuesday 29th March  

Thursday 31st March  

Monday 4th April 

Wednesday 6th April 

Friday 8th April  

Tuesday 26th April 

Thursday 28th April 

Tuesday 3rd May  

Thursday 5th May 

Monday 9th May 

Wednesday 11th May 

Friday 13th May 

Tuesday 17th May 

Thursday 19th May 

Monday 23rd May 

Wednesday 25th May 

Friday 27th May  
 

We will continue to make any decision on a daily basis and will communicate any decision made through, e-mail and 

text. Where possible we will try to contact you by phone. It would be very helpful if you could contact the taxi 

providers to let them know of our decision due to the time it may take to phone all families.   
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that school attendance is mandatory. However, if your child 

is required to stay at home as a result of our contingency plan it will not go against their attendance figures as these 

are exceptional circumstances. 
 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Nicola Wells 

Principal, Quest Academy. 


